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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. G.W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford 3 SES
Docket No. 50-382
Environmental Qualification

Reference: LP&L Letter W3P84-0785 dated 3/28/84

Dear Sir:

In the referenced letter LP&L committed to addressing I&E Notices
82-03, 82-52, 83-45, and 83-72 prior to our exceeding 5% power for the
first time. The purpose of this letter is to provide an up to-date
status of our resolution of these Notices.

I&E Notices 82-03, 82-52, and 83-45 have been addressed by LP&L and are
closed out. Records of our review and results are available for
inspection. I&E Notice 83-72 is still under review at LP&L; we will
address this Notice prior to exceeding 5% power for the first time.

Yours very truly,

K.W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC/RMF/pco

cc: E.L. Blake, W.M. Stevenson, J.T. Collins, D.M. Crutchfield,
J. Wilson, G.L. Constable, H. Garg/
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